e Gm. Lamotte,
6061 Kimbark Ave.,
Chicago, Illinois.

Dear George:

I should have replied to your very fine wire which you sent to
- me at the Sweden House in Chicago where the Kansas alumi and we
were gathering for a celebration. I was indeed happy to hear
from an "old Haskell redskin friend”, as you put it. I would
have been delighted to have had the privilege of visiting with
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each other on the athletic field. ;

It was kind of you to pay respect to ths memory of our mutual
friend, good Tr. Naismiths He was a grant gentleman and a fine
athletic benefactor.

I Trust that the years have been kind to you and yours. We
feel ourselves very fortunate with our large family and four grand-
children, Certainly I have no reason to complain, and I trust
that things are fine with you. -

With all good wishes, and thanking you for remembering me, I am

Very slincerely yowrs,

Director of Physical Educetion end Recreation,
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coache.




